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NEW RECREATION AREA AT COURT PARK 
New Play equipment has recently been installed in Court Park following a 

suggestion by local residents which was supported by ward   

councillors. 

 

The refurbished park, which includes a zip wire, was opened by the 

Mayor of Hillingdon in January, together with an outdoor gym for use by 

both adults and children. 

 

The idea was funded from the council’s popular Chrysalis Programme, a 

£1 Million fund which is spent on one off projects across the Borough 

from new playground equipment to resurfacing carparks. If you have an 

idea which may qualify for funding then please contact your local  

councillors. 

When we were re-elected in May 2014, we promised to seek funding for more 

road resurfacing and replacement of footways that were most in need of  

being repaired.  

 

Using our influence as Councillors, and with the continued sound financial 

management of Hillingdon’s resources, additional funding has been made 

available during the last six months, allowing increased investment in     

Uxbridge North. 

 

A number of roads and footpaths across Uxbridge North, including Tudor Way 

(right), have been resurfaced. 

NEW VEHICLE RESTRICTIONS 

IN UXBRIDGE HIGH STREET 
For far too long, vehicles have 

ignored the No Entry signs at 

both ends of the High Street 

in Uxbridge. The area was    

designed for pedestrians and 

delivery vehicles only.            

Following a strong campaign 

by your Uxbridge North Councillors, the area is now gated at 

both ends and will enhance safety for local residents and         

visitors.  

WARD BUDGET UPDATE 
The ward budget is a scheme that gives each ward its own 

budget to spend on local projects. In past years a number 

of grants have already been given to local groups. 

 

If you are currently involved with a local voluntary group or 

have an idea to improve your local area, please  

contact us with suggestions using the contact details    

below. 

INVESTING IN OUR ROADS AND FOOTPATHS 

Local Member of         

Parliament, Boris       

Johnson, has recently 

opened the new Café at 

Brookside Education  

Centre. 

 

The Cafe is operated by 

Hillingdon Autistic Care 

and Support and provides 

a working environment for those with autism and food and    

beverage for those attending the centre. 

NEW CAFÉ FOR BROOKFIELD 

ADULT EDUCATION CENTRE 

RECENT PROJECTS FROM THE  
UXBRIDGE NORTH WARD BUDGET 
 
Street Angels                              £500 
Addiction Recovery                   £2000 
Uxbridge Forward                      £450 
Uxbridge College                       £3000 
1st Uxbridge Boys Brigade       £1000 
Hillingdon Mind                          £1000                          
Dovetail Dining Centre               £1400 
Uxbridge Forward                       £375 
U can Ask Angels                       £3500 
Footpath Long Lane                   £3000 
Uxbridge Sports Club                £3000 

BEFORE 

AFTER 

If you require assistance in any council matters, please call your ward councilors on 01895 250316 or email: admin@hillingdonconservatives.org  


